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City of NAPOLEON, OHIO

255 WEST RIVERVIEW AVENUE, P.O. BOX 151
NAPOLEON, OHIO 43545-0151
(419) 592-4010
FAX (419) 599-8393

May 27, 1998

Mr. Jim Huston

Huston’s Launderers & Cleaners
1413 North Scott Street
Napoleon, Ohio 43545

Re: City of Napoleon
North Scott Street Sidewalks

Dear Mr. Huston:

Per our recent conversations, the City of Napoleon will fill the area
between the existing sidewalk and back of curb in front of your
establishment as a concrete sidewalk, per City standards. The City will
provide the labor at no expense to you and will forward an invoice to
you for all related materials.

The work will be scheduled for our crews as soon as possible.

However, due to several other priority projects, this may not be
completed until late Summer or early Fall. We will inform you before we
commence with the work. In the meantime, you will need to maintain
the grass area.

If you have any questions, please call us.

Yours truly,

Adam C. Hoff, P.E.
City Engineer

ACH:rd
cc: Mr. Jon Bisher, City Manager
Mr. Jeff Marihugh, Operations Supt.
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